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February 2020 
 
 
On behalf of the residents of Toronto's Ward 12, it is my pleasure to welcome the Shen 
Yun Performing Arts show to Toronto for their 2020 season. Shen Yun brings to our city 
a world-class show inspired by thousands of years of Chinese culture and guided by the 
themes of compassion, courage and hope. These are values we should all aspire to live 
and be united by. I will Shen Yun all the best in their 2020 season.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Josh Matlow 
Toronto City Councillor  
Ward 12 – Toronto-St. Paul's 
www.joshmatlow.ca 
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